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To whom it may concern 

Letter of Support for Pushworth – the US in the MUSIC Program 

I write in full support of The Pushworth Group and their application for Restart Investment 
to Sustain and Expand (RISE) Fund, supporting the arts and entertainment sector to 
reactivate. The US in the MUSIC program is designed to rebuild local business communities 
through the pathway of live and local music events, by raising the profile of local businesses, 
tourism operators and community media partners. 

Supported by the Mental Awareness Foundation, the US in the MUSIC is the creation of 
local community hubs, focused on local economic promotion and recovery. 

The Pushworth Group continues to work with musicians to create employment 
opportunities for live music and production, as artists emerge from the studio into a live and 
local engagement with our creative industries.  

It is a pleasure to support for The Pushworth group as they seek external funding to 
reactivate the earning ability for musicians, support the economic recovery and growth of 
regional bars, venues and local regional community hubs through the US in the MUSIC. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Trevor Evans MP 
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